
MOC-FLOYD VALLEY COMMUNITY SCHOOL - - - - - April 9, 2021 

  

A special meeting was held on the above date at the central administration office to receive the 

teacher bargaining unit proposal and to present the district counter proposal.  Board members present 

were Jager and Kleinhesselink.  Also present were Superintendent Adams and Secretary Dykstra 

along with representatives from the MOC-Floyd Valley Education Association and the press. 

 

The meeting began at 7:06 a.m. 

 

Co-Chief Negotiators, Jamie Furlong and Joel Dolieslager were present.   They presented the 

proposal for the 2021-22 Master Contract between the MOC-Floyd Valley Education Association 

and the Board of Directors of the MOC-Floyd Valley Community School District.   

 

Superintendent Adams then presented the school district's counter proposal for the 2021-22 Master 

Contract.   

 

An agreement was reached between the association and the district, contingent upon association vote. 

 

Adjournment at 7:24 a.m. 

 

 

________________________________        __________________________________ 

Shane Jager, President                          Kim Dykstra, Secretary 
 


